
 
 

 

 

Community Forum About E. coli 
 

Do you have questions about E. coli, and how Yuma growers keep our 

fresh produce safe?  
 

 

DATE: Friday, May 4, 2018 

 

TIME: 11:30am-1:00pm 

 

LOCATION: Schoening Conference 

Center, Arizona Western College, 

2020 South Avenue 8E, Building 3C 
 

 

 

 

 

 

UA Cooperative Extension will host a Community Forum to provide 

information about E. coli and address questions from the community. Presenters 

include Dr. Paula Rivadeneira, Extension Specialist in Food Safety and Wildlife; 

Dr. Channah Rock, Extension Specialist in Water Quality; and Vicki Scott, a 

representative from the Yuma Safe Produce Council. Lunch will be provided and 

registration is free.  

 

Space is limited so reserve online early using this link 

https://tinyurl.com/yb56yrwh.  

 

For more information, contact Dr. Rivadeneira at 

pkrivadeneira@email.arizona.edu or 928-919-2611. 
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